
From: Stan Sullivan
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Oppose Costly Cap-and-Trade in SB 1530
Date: Monday, January 27, 2020 9:00:05 PM

Dear Chair Dembrow,

We cannot afford the cost of this useless bill. It would break our family farm!!

Sincerely,

Stan Sullivan
3738 NW Dogwood Ln
Madras, OR 97741
wtreefarms@gmail.com


